
 
 
 
 
 
 
      EASTERN MICHIGAN CAMARO CLUB is sponsored by 

AUGUST 2022  

FROM THE PRES-  
  Cliché time people, so insert 
you favorite here “_______”.  
Whatever you put in there we got 
one week to Camaro Superfest. Oh 
yea, it’s finally here. Ready or 

not, here we go. With all the 
preparation we try to do it still 
makes me a tad nervous. We’ve gone 
over the lot several times, where 
everything goes and, well, it is 
what it is. Now we pray for good 
weather and smooth operations.  
All that is left to do is execute. 
We have a great team so, let’s 
get’r done. With that, please show 
up with a smile and bear with my 
nervousness to make this the best 

Superfest yet.  
  I know I kinda held up this 
month’s Hugger and I apologize for 
that. Knowing that many like to 
have it on the first so they can 
plan their month, sometime puts a 
whole lot of pressure on my 
writing skills. And sometimes, 
like this month, well, I was at a 
loss for words. Don’t worry I’m 
OK, plenty of BS to spread around 
for months to come. Many times, 

like this I rely on our recent 
activities to reflect upon. 
Problem is there have been so many 
activities they are just a blur in 
this old mind. Seems we are on the 
go every day this last month, not 
just the weekends. I repeatedly 
let you know that if you can you 
just need to accompany us on these 

trips. What started as an invite, 
several years ago (pre covid), to 
take the COPO to the Camaro 
Nationals came together this year. 
We were lucky enough to get into 
the display hall and I am here to 
tell you the quality of Camaros on 
display literally boggled my mind. 

If you want to see an amazing 
number of concours Camaro, attend 
this show. They too had to change 
venues and dates and pulled it off 
very well. Other than what I saw 
as a minor “glitch” in their sound 
systems inability to reach 
everyone, they did exceptionally 
well. Very different from our show 
and shine, where the emphasis on 
cleanliness is king. Prior to that 
I visited Maine for Kathy’s 

Birthday. Yea, I know it wasn’t an 
“official” EMCC event, 
technically, since both Kathy and 
I were on it, it kinda qualifies. 
Think “Tour d’ East Coast”. Wow, 
roads in the middle of nowhere are 
better than anything we have here 
in the mitten state. You have to 
wait and see.  
   Then, shortly after Superfest 
we have a whole bunch of club and 
non-club activities to choose 

from. So, look in this issue and 
plan accordingly if you dare. 
Snook OUT 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 CELEBRATING 50 YEARS! of selling great cars and trucks!!



EMCC AUGUST MEETING 

The next EMCC membership meeting 
will happen in SEPTEMBER. We’re 
holding off an official meeting in 
August, due to CSF. NO AUGUST 
MEETING. It’s good to “see” and 
talk with everyone! We hope you 
will be attending! See you soon! 
 

CAMARO MEMORIUM 

You are no longer with us, but you 
are not forgotten! 

 Tom Hawke  Karen Lewis  
 Doug Warren  John Glister  
 John VanOrsdal Russ Sarns  
 Rich Worcester     Dan Theriault 
 Vicki Angelosanto  Joan Turon 
 Louis H LaRiche    John Hancock 
They are at peace with our Lord. 

 

EMCC AT GINO’S 

EMCC members will be gathering on 
MONDAY, AUG 15, 2022 at Gino’s at 
1999 Cass Lake Rd, Keego Harbor, 
MI 48320 We’ll be gathering there 
at about 4:30pm. This is the 
annual Gino’s Dream Cruise kick-
off show! We’ll be cruising to 
Gino’s from the McDonald’s on 
Haggerty Rd between 14 & 15 Mile 
Rds. Leaving McD at 4pm. Please 
RSVP to DON and let him know you 
will be attending.  
 

EMCC BIRTHDAYS!  
Happy Birthday to all our AUGUST 
EMCC Birthdays! See the calendar 
for those names and dates! Hope 
all your birthdays are great! If 
we have missed your birthday,  
we’re sorry! Please email your 
birthday to Sharon!  
 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 

We have one new member this past 
month! Please welcome Gregory 

Mills! EMCC membership for 2022 is 
now at 106 members!   
THANKS FOR BEING AN EMCC MEMBER!! 
 

THE CORNER CAMARO 

This months’ Corner Camaro is EMCC 
member Mark Harpootlian and his 
1969 Camaro coupe. The story is -  

  I found my ‘69 Camaro on the 
internet in the Summer of 2000. 

Sharon and I drove from our home 
in Southfield, MI to Albany, NY to 
bring it home on a trailer. The 
car could barely make it onto the 
trailer and I said to myself, “Oh 
no, what have I done!” 
  A previous owner had put in a 
327 and drag raced it. My goal was 
to turn it into a driver, restored 
back to 1969, not necessarily 
original or factory-fresh, but 
something that would at least be 

authentic to the period. 
  The car felt like it was 
starting up in second gear all the 
time due to the Muncie’s close 
ratio 2:20 first gear. I shopped 
around for a 3:11 Saginaw – much 
more conducive to cruising around 
town and creeping along Woodward 
Avenue in the annual Dream Cruise. 
I put in a new clutch, too. One 
that was used in the 307’s and 6 
cylinder Chevy’s. It has nice easy 

feel. It shifts really nice now, 
very smooth and effortless. 
  The car still rode pretty harsh, 
so off came the traction bars, air 
shocks and heavy-duty rear leafs. 
I put on the standard 5-leaf 
springs which were 15% softer than 
what the drag racer had used. That 
was a lot of work, especially 
since someone had WELDED the front 
leaf spring brackets to the 
underbody! 

  Other improvements included a 
front spoiler, new grill, bumpers, 
various emblems, marker lights, 
outside mirrors, weather-
stripping, wheels and tires.  
  The biggest improvement by far 
was when I had the car painted. I 
kept the original Frost Green 
color and the twin black rally 
stripes, which it had when I got 
the car but probably weren’t 
original. They just look cool.  

  There are still more things that 
I want to do, but for now, I just 
enjoy driving it. It gets out 
several times a week when the 
weather’s good. I get a lot of 
looks, waves, and thumbs-ups and 
that makes it all worthwhile. 
GREAT story and Camaro Mark! 
Thanks for being an EMCC member!! 



 
 
CAMARO SUPERFEST 2022 is scheduled 
for August 12th thru August 14th.  
This year’s location is at EMCC’s 
sponsor, Lou LaRiche Chevrolet in 
Plymouth, MI. Here’s your report 
from Chairman Chris West -  
  As I write this, we are less 
than 2 weeks from Superfest. There 
have been challenges getting back 
to an in-person show but with a 
solid effort by dedicated EMCC 
members, plans are falling into 

place. We currently have 167 cars 
registered. Pre-registrations 
continue to come in and because of 
the effort of dedicated EMCC team 
members handing out Superfest 
information I am hopeful we will 
have a significant number of day-
of-show registrants. Thanks to all 
that have helped with planning, 
and to those that have volunteered 
time to put on, a quality show. As 
a reminder, below is an outline of 
Superfest’s activities.  

 
CAMARO SUPERFEST 2022 SCHEDULE 
Friday, August 12th 
**10am–10pm – Lapeer Dragway 
A discount coupon for all day test 
& tune runs will be included in 
each packet so you can make a 
“race day” decision. Address– 2691 
Roods Lake Rd., Lapeer, MI 48446 
**6pm–9pm – Trivia Night Meet & 
Greet located at Marriott Hotel, 
17100 North Laurel Park Drive 

Livonia, MI 48152  
Scott Settlemire, the Godfather of 
the F-Body, is the guest speaker 
Silent raffle for some very 
special Camaro enthusiast related 
items. Camaro related trivia from 
7pm to 9pm with prizes for the 
winning team. Walk-in registration 
is possible 

  Saturday, August 13th 
**9am–4pm - Camaro Superfest Show 
at Lou LaRiche Chevrolet 40875 
Plymouth Rd, Plymouth, MI 48170 
Enter lot from Haggerty Rd. 
entrance – look for the signs. 
Park your Camaro and bring your 
registration packet to the check-
in table. For cars being judged, 
the judges will come to you so all 
you do is sit back and enjoy the 
show 
**6pm–8pm - Vanguard Motor Sales 
Open House Open house is free to 

all EMCC members and Camaro 
Superfest registrants. Address – 
15100 Keel St., Plymouth, MI 48170 
  Sunday, August 14th 
**9am–4pm - Camaro Superfest Show 
at Lou LaRiche Chevrolet - 40875 
Plymouth Rd, Plymouth, MI 48170 
Judging will be from 9am to 12pm 
only! For cars being judged, the 
judges will come to you so all you 
do is sit back and enjoy the show. 
**10am - RFC Sunday Service by 
Mike “Rev Hot Rod” Oginsky 
**2pm - The Awards! 
 Thanks again to all that are 
contributing to a great EMCC 
Superfest. I look forward to 
seeing you at the show! 
 Camaro Superfest is BACK!!! We 
hope you will get registered and 
be part of this great summer 
Camaro tradition with us!!!  
 

CSF CHARITY 
CSF will be donating some of our 
charity donations to DriveOne 
Detroit, an auto school for at 
risk high school kids. They 
restored a great looking 1974 Z28 
which will be on display at CSF.  
We also want to say THANK-YOU to 
our great CSF Sponsors –  
Lou LaRiche Chevrolet, 
Lingenfelter Motorsports,  
Corrigan Oil,  

Vanguard Motor Sales and  
Detroit HotRod Sport & Custom.  
EMCC doing CAMARO SUPERFEST... and 
doing great things together!  
THANKS for all of your support!! 
 
 
 
 
 



CSF JOBS 
Here is the list of CSF jobs and 
what each entails. NONE of these 
jobs is hard!! A few minutes of 
“on the job” training and you will 
be a pro!! Let’s look at the jobs 
and their duties- what each 
entails- 
  HQ/REGISTRATION TABLE- is where 
car owners come to enter their 
cars. Paperwork job and answering 
questions. This is also big on 
answering questions, selling event 

t-shirts. If a person is getting 
Judged, you get them registered 
and then direct them to Don at the 
Judging table.  
  EVENT SET-UP- This is getting 
everything ready to go for when 
participants show-up; PA set-up, 
table set-up. Signs and traffic 
cones where needed, etc.  
  PARKING- This is helping 
participants get into a spot 
without taking up more room than 

they need. This will be important, 
as we have limited room in the 
lot. 
  SECURITY- everyone is on 
security detail at all times! 
There is NO alcohol and NO PETS 
allowed on property. These are the 
biggest items to watch for. 
Security is making sure that 
someone is not doing something 
stupid and causing problems for 
others. 

  AWARD PREPARATIONS- This is 
helping get the awards ready for 
the presentation at 2pm. Class 
plates need to be added to the 
award plaques and they need to be 
placed in order so it all goes 
smoothly.  
  MISCELANIOUS- This is kinda 
another “everyone” job... where we 
need to keep an eye on trash cans, 
make sure the speakers are 
working, etc.... 

I think that covers everything we 
can think of concerning jobs. See, 
nothing so awful hard about any of 
it. But when it comes right down 
to it, it is YOU the membership 
that makes the event happen. 
THANKS!!! 

 

Here is a reminder of your CAMARO 
SUPERFEST work schedule -  

  FRIDAY 8/12 
Lapeer Dragway:  Don Jorgensen, 
Paul Denski, Jen Sievert 
Trivia Night:  Paul Denski, Barry 
Hensel, Jen Sievert, Kathy Denski, 
Sally West 
 
SATURDAY 8/13 
Event Set-Up at Lou LaRiche 7am:  
Chris West, Paul Denski, Barry 
Hensel, John Wrobel, Ralph Merian, 
Rick Pomerantz, Rick Neibert, Nick 

Angelosanto, Dave Hlavaty, Jerry 
Glaza, Larry Walker 
Parking Cars:  Barry Hensel, Butch 
Alioto, Patty Alioto 
HQ/Registration Table 8am-11am:  
Sally West, Greg Rancilio, Joyce 
Schramm, Jen Sievert, Kathy Denski 
HQ/Registration Table 11am-2pm: 
JoAnn Wrobel, Greg Rancilio 
HQ/Registration Table 2pm-4pm: 
Sharon Harpootlian, Marge Hensel 
Trash Duty:  Mark Harpootlian, 
Paul Denski 
Vanguard Motors 6pm-8pm: Paul 
Denski, Dave Emerling 
 
SUNDAY 8/14 
Event Set-Up at Lou LaRiche 7am:  
Chris West, Paul Denski, Barry 
Hensel, John Wrobel, Ralph Merian, 
Rick Neibert, Nick Angelosanto, 
Dave Hlavaty, Jerry Glaza, Dale 
Baird 
Parking Cars:  Barry Hensel, Butch 
Alioto, Patty Alioto, Willie Green 
HQ/Registration Table 8am-11am:   
Sally West, Greg Rancilio, Dawn 
Hlavaty, Kathy Denski 
HQ/Registration Table 11am-2pm:   
JoAnn Wrobel, Joyce Schramm 
Award Preparations Noon-2pm: Paul 
Denski, Nick Angelosanto, Sharon 
Harpootlian 
Trash Duty:  Mark Harpootlian, 
Paul Denski 
Event Clean-Up 3pm-5pm: Chris 
West, Paul Denski, John Wrobel, 
Barry Hensel, Ralph Merian, Rick 
Pomerantz, Jen Sievert, Kathy 
Denski, Dawn Hlavaty, Sally West 
 
If YOU still have time to help, 
please check with Sally or Chris 
West to see where additional 
people could/may be needed. THANKS 
to ALL of our EMCC volunteers!! 



CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
EMCC Official events..... 

AUG 12-13-14 – CAMARO SUPERFEST 2022 
 

AUG 15 - EMCC at Gino’s (NOT a meeting) 
 

AUG 26-27 – Berger/WMCC all GM show 
and/or GM Parts Plant Show, Grand Rapids 
 

OTHER EVENTS-    
Aug 6.. Goodrich, MI Car Show   
Aug 6.. Cars, Show & Shine  
  Fountain Walk, Novi 10am-3pm 
Aug 7.. Troy Traffic Jam Car Show    
  (contact Dale Baird for details) 
Aug 7.. USMA Charity Car Show   
  KofC Hall 14 1/2 & Main Clawson 
Aug 13.. USMA/ Lions charity show 
  Main St in Clawson   

Aug 14.. Fly-In & Cruise In   
  Brighton Field Brighton 11am-3pm 
Aug 16..  BTTB Road Tour   Flint  
Aug 20..  Woodward Cruise  
Aug 24.. Lake Street Cruise-In 
  South Lyon, Mi  6:30pm-9:30pm 
Aug 27.. 2nd Annual ST. Priscilla  
  Charity Car Show Livonia 8am-3pm 
 

 
Aug 27.. Michigan Motorfest 
Wayne County Fairgrounds  8am-4pm 
Aug 28..  Cruise Hines Park   cars  
  25 years or older (see Nick A.) 
Aug 28.. USMA/Billy Sohns Memorial   
  KofC Hall 14 1/2 & Main  Clawson 
Sept 3.. Milan Dragway Grudge Race 

Sept 3.. 2022 GMC Corvette Fest 
Canterbury Village  Orion Twp, MI 
Sept 4.. Labor Day Weekend Classic  
  & Race Car Show and Swap Meet 
County Line Trade Ctr Warren, MI 
Sept 11.. Waterford Hills Open  
  Track Day Clarkston, MI  7am-6pm 
 
FUTURE EMCC EVENTS- 
SEPT ?? – EMCC Meeting 
SEPT 10-11 – NEOCC Fall Classic 
SEPT 18 – EMCC Chicken Run 

SEPT 25 – Camaros at Gilmore 
 

 
 



Eastern Michigan Camaro Club  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President- Paul Denski 
 734-718-2940  snookmack@gmail.com 
V Pres.- Don Jorgensen   
 734-452-9199     
             nbpbenefits@gmail.com 
Treasurer- Jen Sievert 
 734-945-2516 jensievert@gmail.com 
Secretary – Sharon Harpootlian 
 248-880-5825 
           sharonharpo@hotmail.com 
Member@Large – Barry Hensel 

 734-649-3056 Barry76Lt@wowway.com 
 
   OTHER PEOPLE WHO DO STUFF 
Sgt@Arms– Rick Neibert 734-716-

6121       neibertrichard@att.net 

Board Advisor – Randy Martin 

Events – Don Jorgensen  734-452-  
  9199      nbpbenefits@gmail.com 
Newsletter- Barry Hensel  
734-649-3056 Barry76Lt@wowway.com 
Website- EMCC- Mark Harpootlian 
 248-420-6413 mark@majormicro.com 
Social Media – volunteer needed 
Camaro Superfest – Chris West 
 248-321-5430  

chriswest697197@aol.com 
EMCC Charities – Sally West 
586-904-4029    sallyawest@aol.com 
EMCC Women - Denise McPherson 734-
502-8802 kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com 
 

EMCC OFFICIAL STUFF 

The Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 

is a registered non-profit club in 
the State of Michigan, with the 
purpose of promoting fun and 
fellowship between its members, 
other Camaro owners, and promoting 
the Chevrolet Camaro. Our meetings 
are held once a month and are at 
various dates, locations and 
times. Meeting information is in 
our monthly newsletter and 
website. The EMCC sponsor is Lou 
LaRiche Chevrolet, Plymouth, MI.   
Dues are only $20 per year! If 
joining after Oct 1, you will be 
good through the following year. 
Membership renewals are also $20 
per year. Membership and dues are 
renewed every January.   
Club web site-  www.emcamaro.org    
Club Address-  
43642 Lotus Dr  Canton, MI 48188 

CAMARO FUNNIES! 

 
 
PUNS OF THE MONTH: 1) He often 
broke into song because he 
couldn't find the key.   
2) A boy swallowed some coins.  
The doctor checked him and said, 
"No change yet." 
THE LAST WORD: Two snails are 
chatting on the sidewalk. "I'll 
have to cross the road," one says.  

"Well, be careful," the other one 
replies. "There's a bus coming in 
an hour." 
 

EMCC EVENT NEWS 

While there are many events listed 
on the calendar, there are always 
a few that are considered “club” 
events, where we hope more members 
will try to attend those select 
events. Look for separate articles 

on some of these events. For other 
events, please contact DON, our 
Activities Director. For those 
events you are interested in, Don 
will keep track of those and who 
is interested and send out emails 
only to those people for those 
events.  
 

 

EMCC SWAP AND SELL 

Swap and Sell items are FREE to 
EMCC members and friends. Email 
items to Barry. 

 

mailto:sharonharpo@hotmail.com
mailto:kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com
http://www.emcamaro.org/


EMCC WEARABLES 

If you want a shirt, please 
contact PAUL/DON!! Again, 
depending on the size of the 
order, prices will vary (lower), 
but here are the base prices.... 
polo shirts... cotton (K500) or 
moisture wicking (K540)....  men's 
or ladies... $27 small-3XL 
T-shirts.... cotton (5000)....  
men's or ladies... $18 small-3XL 
 t-shirts.... moisture wicking 
(42000).... men's or ladies ...  

$22.00  small-3XL 
 sweat shirt.... no hoodie, std 
collar (12000).... $29 small-3XL 
 hats...... (C112) $20.00 
You can also have your name put on 
the right side and a second line 
if you wish too... maybe your car 
description? Your name is $5, the 
extra line is $3.50. (ex.- Barry 
1976 Camaro Type LT)  

 

LaRICHE/EMCC FUND  
The “Lou LaRiche Family/Eastern 
Michigan Camaro Club Community 
Fund” is open to your donations. 
DONATING IS VOLUNTARY!! And it is 
tax deductible! We are set-up 
through the Canton Community 
Foundation. Use their website to 
donate- www.cantonfoundation.org  
Make sure you select  The Lou 
LaRiche Family/Eastern Michigan 
Camaro Club Community Fund in the 
pull down menu of where you want 
your donation to go. Here is 
another link....   
https://localimpactalliance.org/fu
nds/canton/donor-advised-
funds/the-lariche-family-eastern-
michigan-caramo-club  
THANKS for your support!!  
 

 
 

HOT WHEELS SHOW 
Several EMCC members attended the 
Hot Wheels event in Dearborn. It 
was a great event, we passed out 
CSF flyers and had a great time! 
 

EMCC MEETING REPORT 
Our July meeting was at a place 
that is dear to EMCC members – 
Daly’s Drive-in in Livonia. While 
the car service and canopy are no 
longer there, we found some shade 
along the side of the building and 
many members did a take-out 
dinner. It was also well attended, 
with about 40+ attending for the 
meeting and 18 Camaros! The 
weather was great and most drove 
their Camaros to the meeting! At 

the meeting we had a Camaro 
Superfest update from Chris. Don 
went over some up-coming 
activities. Paul also gave some 
CSF comments and general things 
for us to be mindful of. It was 
really great seeing everyone at 
the meeting and enjoying each 
other’s company and conversations!  
We hope to see you at the next 
EMCC meeting!  
 

 
 

EMCC 2022 EVENTS 

EMCC Activities Director (and VP) 
Don has this list of events you 
may wish to attend in 2022....  

SEPTEMBER: 
  Frankenmuth Car Show  9/9  
Frankenmuth, MI. 
  NEOCC Camaro Show  9/10 - 9/11  
Tallmadge, OH  (5 rooms booked) 
  Annual Chicken Run to 
Frankenmuth, MI.  9/18  /  All day 
trip (see Snook for details) 
  Golden Memories Car Show  9/18  
Flint Culture Center 10am - 4pm 
  Muscle Car Adventure  9/23 - 
9/25  Chula Vista, WI  

  Camaro's at the Corner  9/25  
Gilmore Museum  
OCTOBER:  
  Turd de Ohio   10/7  to  10/9  
see Snook for details.  
NOVEMBER:  
  MCACN Show  11/25-26  Rosemont, 
IL (see Snook & Randy for details) 
 
 

http://www.cantonfoundation.org/
https://localimpactalliance.org/funds/canton/donor-advised-funds/the-lariche-family-eastern-michigan-caramo-club
https://localimpactalliance.org/funds/canton/donor-advised-funds/the-lariche-family-eastern-michigan-caramo-club
https://localimpactalliance.org/funds/canton/donor-advised-funds/the-lariche-family-eastern-michigan-caramo-club
https://localimpactalliance.org/funds/canton/donor-advised-funds/the-lariche-family-eastern-michigan-caramo-club


EMCC PICTURES! 
Here’s pictures from some recent 
events. First, greatest apologies 
to John for not getting photos of 
the Plymouth EMCC night in the 
July HUGGER – here they are!! 
Thanks for arranging this for 
EMCC!!  

 
 

 
 
Nick, Ernie and Barry attended the 

Hot Wheels show 

 
 

One more from the Fbody Meet & 

Greet – EMCC member Kirk and award 

 

Butch and Patti won an award at 

the Plymouth Bumpers, Bikes & 

Bands show 

 
 

At the South Lyon Show, Chris and 
Dave won awards!  

 
 



EMCC HOLIDAY PARTY 
The annual EMCC Christmas Party 
(in July!) was held at the Denski 
Barn with 40 EMCC members 
attending for a great time, dinner 
and fun! THANKS Kathy and Paul for 
hosting!!  

 
 

NEOCC FALL CLASSIC 
Just a bit over a month away is 
the 28th annual CAMARO FALL 
CLASSIC by great friends, NEOCC. A 
great all Camaro event at Summit 
Racing! WOW, a show and shopping!! 
EMCC regularly attends, so if you 
want to attend, contact DON for 
arrangements. We usually leave 
very early Saturday and return 
Sunday evening. Contact DON if you 

want to attend this event!!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMCC AUG EVENTS 
August is filled with many more 
car events for you to attend! We 
have several that have some 
special instructions –  
TROY TRAFFIC JAM – a big car show 
in downtown Troy, Dale Baird has 
all the details, so please contact 
him to attend.  
  DSB2747@yahoo.com  
WOODWARD DREAM CRUISE – many 
members buy a parking spot in 
Memorial Park in Royal Oak. These 

are about $40, you can come/go on 
Friday, but must stay parked on 
Saturday. Contact DON if 
interested in attending.  
  nbpbenefits@gmail.com  
WMCC/BERGER SHOW and GM PARTS 
PLANT SHOW – These are both 
happening on the weekend of Aug 
27th & 28th. Tony, Devon and Don 
are all up to date on 
arrangements. Please contact them 
if you are interested in attending 

  anthonyrigato@yahoo.com  
  nbpbenefits@gmail.com  
  dtfarmer@sbcglobal.net  
CRUISE HINES – While a good event, 
your car must be 25 years old or 
older to attend. $5 entry fee. 
Nick has a spot picked out for 
EMCC members that qualify to 
enjoy, contact him for details.  
  nicks4account@yahoo.com  
 

EMCC MEMBER CAR LIST 

PLEASE register your Camaro on our 
web-based database … log on to- 
www.emcamaro.org/ClubCars/Camaros.
asp     If you have questions or 
problems with the database, email 
Mark. This isn’t mandatory, just 
for fun! Please email a picture!    
mark@majormicro.com NOTE!! – we 
have LOTS of members in the 
registry, but no pictures!! 
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More EMCC Christmas Party photos- 

 

 

 
 



 

 



 



 

7980 Grissom Parkway, Titusville, FL 32780 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

EASTERN MICHIGAN CAMARO CLUB is sponsored by 

 
 

EMCC is Co-Sponsored and supported by – Saturn Printing, Loyalty Insurance, Livernois Motorsports, 
National Parts Depot, Cuda Automotive, Lingenfelter Performance Engineering, Ecklers All-Gen Camaro 
Parts,  Corrigan Oil Co., Kidd Co., Vanguard Motor Sales, SLP – Street Legal Perf, Detroit HotRod, Omnex 
Accounting, American Muscle, Ric & Rocky’s Auto Care; NBD Benefits Insurance 
 
EMCC is associated with – WWC- Worldwide Camaro Club, ICC- International Camaro Club, ACA- 
American Camaro Association, USMA- United Street Machine Association  

Switch To LaRiche!
40875 Plymouth Road, Plymouth, MI 48170

Sales: (866) 261-4517    Service: (866) 656-8178

www.louchevy.com

 


